
24-25 Direct Placement Pathway Rollout: 
Where We Are Today

May Update

What’s Done What’s In Progress What’s Ahead

● 2,868 students placed

● Released new admin feature: 
Direct Placement via Admin Portal

● Completed 5 early adopter demo 
sessions with 28 members of AUs 
(large & small districts, BOCES)

● Updated AU Technical Guide:
○ Direct Enrollment in Admin
○ Overview of Enrollment Statuses

● ~2,500 students in the process 
of being placed (need Application 
or Placement)

● Assigning all 24-25 UPP 
applications for students who 
indicate they have an IEP to their 
district AU, if they were not 
already assigned via upload

● Rollout Direct Placement via 
Admin feature to all AU team 
members with UPP Admin access 
(Demo today!)

➔May 20: Deadline to update your 
upload template for final upload

➔Enhancement: Update Direct 
Enrollment feature to include 
ability to search for Provider and 
Programs to enter Program ID 
(instead of pasting)

https://bit.ly/AUUPKGuide
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